
LAWSON WARD 
BRONTE BEACH PRECINCT 

 

Waverley Council Response Report to requests from the March 2023 Bronte Beach Precinct meeting 
 

Meeting 
Date 

Motion Council Officer Response Directorate Status 

15 March 
2023 

Background: 
There was considerable concern expressed 
about Da 534/2022 at 449 Bronte Rd. 
because of its excessive Floor Space Ratio 
and the application to remove four trees two 
of which are sited on the neighbours’ 
property for which they have not been 
consulted. 
 
Motion:                 
That the Bronte Beach Precinct request that 
Council reject development application DA-
534/2022 regarding 449 Bronte Rd, Bronte, 
which is currently under assessment. 
 
Proposer Sue Ritchie  
Seconder Louise Mitchell    
Passed unanimously 

Sent to DA team on 21 March 2023.  
This motion is treated as a submission to the DA, and will be registered 
accordingly.  
As a submission writer, you (Virginia Milson) will be kept informed of 
process including determination of application. These issues raised will 
also be considered as part of the assessment report.  
 

Planning, 
Sustainability 
and 
Compliance. 

Motion 
recorded. 
Finalised.  

Next meeting: 21 June 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


